
SPECIAL MEETING & EXECUTIVE SESSION 
OF THE KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL BOARD 

HELD APRIL 14, 2015 
 

A special meeting of the Kenosha Unified School Board was held on Tuesday, 
April 14, 2015, in the Small Board Room at the Educational Support Center.  The 
purpose of this meeting was to vote on holding an executive session to follow 
immediately. 
 
 The meeting was called to order at 



2. Property:  Lease/Rental 
 

Mr. Patrick Finnemore, Director of Facilities, arrived at 7:51 P.M.   He updated 
information to Board members regarding a property lease issue and answered 
questions from Board members. 

 
Mr. Finnemore was departed the meeting at 8:16 P.M. 
 
Mr. Flood moved to adjourn.  Mrs. Snyder seconded the motion.  Unanimously 

approved. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:17 P.M.   

   
       Stacy Schroeder Busby 
       School Board Secretary 


